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Without goal setting we can’t measure our success. These suggested targets are in 

line with international standards and the U.S. National Climate Assessment. Our 

current targets were set in 2007 and are very out of date. As the sustainability 

coordinator at Reed College, I am currently working on similar strategic planning and 

goal setting. Oregon can be a leader in this work.  

 

Climate change is harming us already, and needs to be addressed and mitigated with 

creative and comprehensive actions.  


